Dawn Bartel

From: Dawn Bartel <dawn.bartel@hvmsd.org>
Sent: Thursday, April 6, 2017 8:34 AM

To: Dawn Bartel

Subject: FW: SGD and wetland research projects

From: David Casper [mailto:DCasper@Badgerlabs.com]
Sent: Monday, April 3, 2017 11:02 AM

To: Brian Helminger <brian.helminger@hvmsd.org>
Subject: RE: SGD and wetland research projects

Great
Thanks Brian

From: Brian Helminger [mailto:brian.helminger@hvmsd.org]
Sent: Monday, April 03, 2017 11:01 AM

To: David Casper

Subject: RE: SGD and wetland research projects

| did contact Jeremy to introduce myself shortly after | started at HOV. | will follow up with him again after meeting with
Jessica.

From: David Casper [mailto:DCasper@Badgerlabs.com]
Sent: Monday, April 3,2017 10:30 AM

To: Brian Helminger <brian.helminger@hvmsd.org>
Subject: RE: SGD and wetland research projects

Thanks Brian:

Have you spoken with Jeremy Freund at Outagamie County Land Conservation about their role in design specs and
construction? It was my impression they were going to handle a lot of the design details.

He can be contacted at: Jeremy Freund, PE, Project Coordinator (920) 832-5076 jeremy.freund@outagamie.org

Dave

From: Brian Helminger [mailto:brian.helminger@hvmsd.org]
Sent: Monday, April 03, 2017 10:21 AM

To: David Casper

Subject: RE: SGD and wetland research projects

Dave:

| am meeting with Jessica this afternoon to both meet her and to make the requested changes and update the wetland
proposal for Keith Marquardt of DNR. I've not moved forward any further as formal DNR approval will prompt me to
action. I'm thinking Jessica will be able to shed additional light with project details later today. | did speak with
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Donohue prior to the last commission meeting about assistance with front end specs, on a T&M basis, for the bidding
and pond construction. As expected, they would be delighted to assist us .....

There is no news on the gypsum project just yet. Myself, Kevin, and Chad will be sitting down with Greg Olson at 9AM on
4/12/17 to get an update and to hear about their plans for 2017. Perhaps they will be ready to make a move this spring
but he didn’t give me any indication on the phone that something big was imminent.

Brian Helminger

District Director

Heart of the Valley
Metropolitan Sewerage District
801 Thilmany Road

Kaukauna, W1 54130

Phone: 920-766-5731

www.hvmsd.org

From: David Casper [mailto:DCasper@Badgerlabs.com]
Sent: Monday, April 3, 2017 9:31 AM

To: Brian Helminger <brian.helminger@hvmsd.org>
Subject: SGD and wetland research projects

Good Moring Brian:

Could you please give a brief update on the progress (or lack thereof) in the planning/funding of the SGD project and the
wetland project?

David J. Casper, CHMM

Badger Laboratories and Engineering Co.
501 W. Bell Street

Neenah, W| 54956

Office phone (920) 729-1100
Eng. cell (920) 851-4991
Office fax ~ (920) 729-4945
Web: www.badgerlabs.com




